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AG Kaul Statement Following Governor Evers’ Budget Address 

 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul issued the following statement 

following Governor Tony Evers’ budget address: 

 

“Glad to see the governor’s budget includes much needed resources to support the 

criminal justice system. By adequately funding the state crime labs, allocating 

resources for more prosecutors, and increasing funding for treatment and diversion 

programs, we can make Wisconsin safer.” 

mailto:dojcommunications@doj.state.wi.us

